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MONTHLY SPOTLIGHT:

VIOLET EISENBRAUN

COVID-19: HOW TO

PROTECT YOURSELF

The best way to prevent illness is

to avoid being exposed to this

virus. Everyone should: 

-Wash your hands often

-Avoid close contact

-Cover coughs and sneezes

-Clean and disinfect

-Monitor your health daily

(Content source: Centers for Disease Control and

Prevention)
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Happy Birthday!
Florine Burke

Carroll Erickson

Rhonda Quinn

Leona Sawchak

Monday, September 14
Time: 1:30 pm

Place: Dining Room

Violet is from Creighton, South Dakota

and has been a resident at The Village

since March! In her spare time, she likes

to embroider, read, and play cards.

Violet's favorite thing about living at

The Village is she appreciates the way

the staff treats the residents.



WELCOME
JAMES BEATTY

CARROLL ERICKSON

Each month we like to take a

moment to welcome residents

that have moved in since our last

newsletter was printed. We hope

that you will make many new

friends and enjoy all the social

opportunities available to you.

We are delighted you have

chosen The Village at Skyline

Pines as your home! 

SEPTEMBER
"FUN FACT"

September comes from the Latin root

"septem", meaning “seven,” because in

the Roman calendar September was

the seventh month of the year rather

than the ninth. The Romans believed

that the month of September was

looked after by the god of fire.

Therefore, they expected fires,

earthquakes and eruptions during this

month. 
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